
 

 
 

Notice of Public Open House Meeting 

 

Hawthorne Road  -  Division to US 2  Improvement Project 

 

October 22, 2015 

 

6:00 to 8:00 PM 
 

North Spokane Library 

44 E. Hawthorne Road, Spokane, WA   

 

Spokane County Engineering & Roads 

 

The public is invited to learn more about Spokane County’s project, Hawthorne 

Road  -  Division to US 2 Improvement Project at North Spokane Library that is 

located at 44 E. Hawthorne Road, Spokane, WA  on October 22, 2015 from 6:00 

to 8:00 PM.  This project will construct roadway improvements including 

pavement stormwater improvement on this roadway.  Tied to this project is a 

WSDOT project that will construct a westbound right turn lane and signal 

improvements at the Division/Hawthorne Road intersection.  

 

For special accommodation/translation services, call 509-477-3600, 48 hours in 

advance.  Spokane County assures nondiscrimination in accordance with Title VI 

of the Civil Right Act of 1964, and Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987 (P.O. 

100.259) and the American with Disabilities Act. 

 

 

Publish:  Spokesman Review 

    October 15, 2015 

 


